
 

September 2012 - Chapter Bulletin  
 Our next meeting is October 1, 2012 at Glen Elementary school.  The meeting begins 

at 7:00 pm and everyone is welcome.  

 Our membership drive is on NOW, and will run through to October 31st! It is a 

great time to renew or sign up.  A 3-year membership is offered for $60 instead of 

$25 per year. 80% of all membership fees are returned directly to the chapter (Tri-

Cities) which then allows us to provide awards for Gr. 9-12, scholarships, French 

summer camps and more. This focused campaign is a great opportunity to support 

your child in French immersion. 

In addition, there will be fantastic prizes available for the chapters that recruit the 

most members, and for individual members who sign up or renew! Learn more 

about prizes, top reasons to join CPF, and other great membership resources. To sign 

up or to renew your membership use this link:  

http://www.cpf.bc.ca/site3/index.php/events/membership-drive or go directly to the 

www.cpf.ca website and use the new on-line membership management system.  

 If you are a parent of a Gr. 12 student, please note that CPF offers scholarships, 

however parents/students need to be a CPF member in order to apply. More 

detailed info will be provided later in the year. 

 Société francophone de Maillardville is offering French classes for adults and 

children.  Interested in registering in French?  Contact them at (604) 515-7070 or by 

email at info@maillardville.com . 

"Step Up for 

Place Maillardville Community Centre" 

1st Annual Walk-a-Thon September 29, 9am to noon 

Prizes, Music and Community BBQ! 

Come walk with us! Register at 604.933.6166 

tricitiescpf@gmail.com / www.cpf.bc.ca/tricities 

Facebook.com/cpftricities 

 

http://www.cpf.bc.ca/site3/index.php/events/membership-drive
http://www.cpf.ca/
mailto:info@maillardville.com
mailto:tricitiescpf@gmail.com
http://www.cpf.bc.ca/tricities

